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The summer 2012 edition of Hughes Hubbard & Reed’s FCPA/Anti-Bribery Alert was featured in the July 25 edition

of The FCPA Report, a recently launched biweekly online trade publication that provides news on the Foreign

Corrupt Practices Act (FCPA).

The article, “Hughes Hubbard Analyzes Trends and Extracts Lessons from Recent FCPA Enforcement,” described

the 400-page report as “comprehensive and insightful.” The report is “a valuable FCPA and anti-corruption

reference.”

Kevin Abiko� and John Wood authored this year’s alert, with assistance from Benjamin Britz, Michael Huneke and

Bryan Sillaman.
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